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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Bob Clark-Riddell [BRiddell@pangeaenv.com]
Sent: Tuesday, September 11, 2012 6:36 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence for RO433

Hello Jerry, 
 
Our monitoring report will be completed very soon.  I am pleased to report that our remediation efforts are showing 
significant improvement in groundwater quality and no observed hydrocarbon migration.  We had some delay 
implementing the approved BOC to replace malfunctioning remediation equipment.  As you have directed, we will 
discontinue the BOC pilot study has reviewed the report. 
 
Bob Clark-Riddell 
510.435.8664 
 

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health [mailto:deh.loptoxic@acgov.org]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 11, 2012 2:57 PM 
To: lgriffin@oaklandnet.com; Bob Clark-Riddell 
Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: ACEH Correspondence for RO433 
 
Dear Interested Parties,  
 
Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0000433. 
 
Please add our e-mail address to your address book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
ACEH 
 


